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In the Matter of the Application of SDG&E for a Master Special Use Permit and Permit to Construct  

Power Line Replacement Projects (Application No. 12-10-009) 

ERRATA LIST 
Final Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Impact Statement (EIR/EIS) for the Power Line Replacement Projects, July 2015 

 
The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) and U.S. Forest Service published the EIR/EIS for the Master Special Use Permit 

and Permit to Construct Power Line Replacement Projects (Project) in June 2015.  Following publication, SDG&E identified several 

minor errors, which are described below.  These errata items clarify existing text in the EIR/EIS and do not raise new issues about 

significant effects on the environment.  Such changes are insignificant as the term is used in Section 15088.5(b) of the California 

Environmental Quality Act Guidelines, and under the National Environmental Policy Act and do not result in new significant 

circumstances or information relevant to environmental concerns, nor do they require analysis of a new alternative (40 C.F.R. § 

1502.9(c)(1)(ii)).    

Errata No. 
Final EIR/EIS  

Chapter/ 
Section/Page 

Existing Text/Figure in Final EIR/EIS Correction Requested by SDG&E 

1.  
B.5.2.1 
Page B-39 

Table B-7 
The approximate quantity of TL682 guard structures within CNF is listed as 4 but should 
be 14 according to the data response from SDG&E dated May 1, 2015. 

2.  
B.5.2.1 
Page B-39 

Table B-7 
The approximate quantity of total TL682 guard structures is listed as 60 but should be 70 
according to the data response from SDG&E dated May 1, 2015. 

3.  
B.5.2.1 
Page B-40 

Table B-7 
The approximate quantity of TL625 fly yards outside CNF is listed as 5 but should be 4 
according to the data response from SDG&E dated May 1, 2015. 

4.  
B.5.2.1 
Page B-40 

Table B-7 
The approximate quantity of total TL625 fly yards is listed as 6 but should be 5 according 
to the data response from SDG&E dated May 1, 2015. 

5.  
B.5.2.1  
Page B-40 

Table B-7 
The approximate area (acres) of TL625 fly yards outside CNF is listed as 8.5 but should 
be 7.4 according to the data response from SDG&E dated May 1, 2015. 

6.  
B.5.2.1 
Page B-40 

Table B-7 
The total approximate area (acres) of TL625 fly yards is listed as 8.8 but should be 7.7 
according to the data response from SDG&E dated May 1, 2015. 

7.  
B.5.4 
Page B-59 

Approximately 5–10 million gallons of water would 
be required on site during the construction of 
SDG&E’s proposed project over the 5-year 
construction period. 

This statement in the project description inadvertently omits the term “per year.”  The 
description of anticipated water use in the analysis of public services and utilities on 
page D.12-10 correctly includes this term.  For consistency and accuracy, the statement 
in the project description should read: 
 
“Approximately 5–10 million gallons of water per year would be required on site during 
the construction of SDG&E’s proposed project over the 5-year construction period.” 

 


